
 

 

 

The Bush Care Home LTD 

Monthly Newsletter 

April 2019 

Welcome All! 
Were pleased to be sending you our latest newsletter! We’ve not sent one 

for a while but hope to be keeping you up to date on a regular basis, not 

here but also on our website too! We’d like to give a big warm welcome to 

all our new staff and residents at The Bush. We would also like to extend 

our welcome to the relatives and visitors of our new residents. 

This newsletter is also available in larger print 

 



 

 

 

What’s new?  

We have been preparing for Easter, we 

have decorated the home with the help of 

our fantastic residents & have created 

Easter decorations and Easter bonnets! We 

will be judging your Easter bonnets & the 

best one will win a prize!!! 

 

Darlaston Methodist Church has also attended and 

carried out an Easter service. They even donated 

some Easter eggs, which where enjoyed by all! 

 

We have had some fantastic books 

delivered by the library service, if you 

would like to use the service please speak 

to staff within the home and we will 

happily arrange this! We are also using the AIS (The Accessible 



 

 

Information Standard) If you need any information in a different format 

please let us know and we will be happy to support you!  

 

We will be renovating the garden in 

May and we will be growing a herb 

garden as suggested by residents in 

the last meeting, We will need your 

help, if your able stick on some of 

our gardening gloves and feel free to ‘muck in!’. We will also be utilising 

the herbs in our kitchen for your delicious meals! If anyone would like to 

donate any plants for our garden it would be appreciated by all!  

Sending birthday wishes to:  

Syd 

                                                                    Marion 

                                 

Lily 

We hope you have a memorable day! 



 

 

Take a moment…. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Meet the team! 

Sue has recently joined The Bush Care home as the 

homes manager & has settled in nicely. She has enjoyed 

getting to know staff, relatives and residents. 

Sue has been in the care industry for over 30 years! She 

has worked as a registered manager for 18 years. 

Sue lives at home with her husband, two 

children and her pet cat Stripey. Sue 

enjoys cleaning, reading and going on 

holiday. 

 

 

Special notice to residents and families 

We have a number of items that are 

unlabelled in the laundry, If you have 

lost any items please give Linda our 

Laundry assistant a poke and she will 

be happy to assist you.  



 

 

 

We need your reviews! 

As you all will know our staff follow a plan of care specially tailored to your your 

individual needs, we will be holding monthly 

reviews on care plans and we would appreciate 

your input and help us to perfect your care and to 

make sure you agree with your plan of care.  You 

are welcome to bring your family/friends along with you. If you would like to see 

your care plan at any time, please ask the staff and they will be happy to assist 

you.  

 

 

As part of a growing organisation we thrive to improve the service that we deliver 

to you, if you have any ideas that could help us improve further please let us 

know! We would be very grateful. If you have any compliments or concerns, please 

speak to the team. 

 



 

 

 

Meetings 

Our next residents/relatives 

meeting is scheduled on the 24th 

April at 2pm, anyone is welcome 

to come along for a chat, cuppa 

and a slice of cake!  

 

 

 

 

 


